Alexander Scott

From:

Sent: Saturday, 16 April 2016 2:27 PM

To: Alexander Scott

ce I

Subject: Objection to new eco tourist facility at Taronga Zoo (SSD 7419)
Importance: High

Hello Alexander,

| am a property owner at_ one block from the Zoo.

My family and | would like to strongly object the proposed new Eco friendly tourist facility at Taronga Zoo, including plans
to construct 62 rooms across five 2-4 accommodation pods, on the following grounds:

1. Increased traffic and car parking in the surrounding area. | already cannot park in my own street during the
weekend, school holidays and zoo events and concerts. Unfortunately due to limited car parking at the zoo, zoo
visitors will not only park ALL day in our street, but frequently park across ours and neighbours driveways. There
is already a daily traffic jam at the Bradleys Head and Military Road roundabout every afternoon, and all the way
driving out of Mosman when Zoo visitors leave.

2. Increased pollution from the rubbish and soiled nappies regularly left on our footpath and street gutters from
Zoo visitors.

3. Noise pollution from the increased traffic, parking, and irregular hours that accommodation facilities involve. |
already wake to the noise of Zoo employees roaring up Prince Albert St in their cars at 6.30am in the morning.

4. Clearly the ongoing expansion of the Zoo and increased patronage is having a significantly negative impact on the
suburb and residents of Mosman. Action needs to be taken now to reduce the current impact the Zoo is having
on the suburbs and local residents, and further expansion is only going to increased the current problems and
frustrations.

Kind regards,

ﬁ% please think of the environment before printing this email






